
June 8—Deacon Nominations Vote 
June 8-11—Vacation Bible School—6-8:30p 
June 9-16—MS Baptist All-State Honor Choir 
June 12—St. Luke’s Food Pantry 
June 22—Student Choir Carwash—2-4p 
June 23-27—Heartsong Worship Arts Camp 

Weekly Opportunities 
 

Sunday:   Sunday School—9:00a 
    Worship—10:00a 
    Student Choir—4p 
    Student D-Groups—5p 
           
Wednesday:  Bible Study—10:00a & 6:00p 
          Wednesday Night Meal—5p 
          Summer Kidz—6p 
          Upper Room (College/Career)—6p 
          Youth Bible Study—6:00p 
          Worship Ministry Rehearsal—7:15p 

For the Record:   

April Budget Need: $63,206.70  

Budget Receipts: $55,358.68 

Office Hours:  Monday—Thursday 8:30 am—2:00 p.m. 
CLOSED FRIDAY! 

Shane McGivney, Senior Pastor, smcgivney@beldenbaptistchurch.com 
David LeCompte, Worship Pastor, dlecompte@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Chris Terry, Student Pastor, cterry@beldenbaptistchurch.com  
Paul Worsham, Children and Family Pastor, pdworsham@hotmail.com 

Teddy James, Senior Adults Pastor, teddy.james.sr@gmail.com 
Alison Frederick, Fin. Administrator, afrederick@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

 
4121 McCullough Blvd.  Belden, MS 38826 ~ 662-842-6341 

Website:  www.beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Mission Statement 

To build relationships that lead  people to become    
passionate followers of Christ. 

June 12th 

8a-noon 

2653 S. Eason Blvd 

Tupelo, MS 

662-687-4500 

Vacation Bible School 2025 
 

June 8-11th 

6-8:30p 

20 Spots available 

220 per person (double Occupancy) 

Contact Teddy James 



From the Pastor’s Desk 
Dear Belden Family, 

As summer begins, I’m filled with gratitude for how God continues to work in and through our church. June brings with it         

incredible opportunities for us to grow in faith, serve with purpose, and support one another in Kingdom work. I want to share a 

few important updates and invite you to join me in focused prayer. 

Deacon Nominations – Prayer and Participation Needed 

One of the most important steps we’ll take this summer is the nomination of new Deacons. On Sunday, June 8, our church body 

will be invited to nominate men to serve in this vital leadership role. 

Between now and then, I ask that you begin praying now for wisdom and discernment. Ask the Lord to show you which men 

among us exemplify the character, faithfulness, and servant’s heart needed to help shepherd and support our church family. This is 

not just a decision—it’s a spiritual responsibility, and I’m confident God will guide us as we seek Him together. 

Pray for Summer Camps – Children and Students 

Over the coming weeks, many of our children and students will be attending summer camps. These experiences often become  

spiritual milestones in a young person’s life. Please join me in praying that God will speak clearly to their hearts, call many into a 

deeper relationship with Him, and protect them as they travel and grow in their faith. 

Mission Trip to Zambia – June 25–July 4 

We are excited and honored to send out a mission team to Zambia from June 25 to July 4 as they help plant a new church in a 

community eager to hear the gospel. This is a tremendous opportunity for Kingdom impact, and your prayers are vital. 

Please pray for: 

• Safety and unity for our team 

• Boldness in sharing the good news of Jesus 

• Open hearts in Zambia 

• A strong, Spirit-led foundation for the new church 

 
Thank you, Belden family, for being a church marked by prayer, unity, and a deep love for the mission of Christ. I am thankful to 

walk this journey with you as we continue “Building Relationships That Lead People to Become Passionate Followers of 

Christ.” 

            With love and expectation,  

            Pastor Shane 

KIDz SUMMER 

 
Wednesdays 6-7p 

ONLINE GIVING INFO! 

When setting up your payment via bank 
account, you do not need to give access to 
your bank account like requested in the 
picture to the right.  Instead, click the link 
at the bottom that is circled in the picture 
to the right and that will take you to give 
only your bank account and routing      
numbers.   

Processing Fees: 

ACH (Bank acct) - 0% + $0.30 per 

Cards—2.15% + $0.30 per 

Please consider clicking “cover the      
processing fee.” 


